
Scholarships 

The Government of Pakistan has offered Scholarships to Afghan Students under Prime Minister’s 

Scholarship Programme. Initially, such Programme was offered in 2010 in which scholarships offered in 

multiple disciplines like; 

 Medical 

 Engineering 

 Business 

 Computers 

 And many other fields of career building subjects 

The Embassy of Pakistan facilitates this Scholarship Programme overseen by the Higher Education 

Commission (HEC) of the Pakistan. The entry / pre-qualification exams are conducted by the Higher 

Education Commission of Pakistan in the Embassy in Kabul as well as Pakistan Consulates General in 

Herat, Kandahar, Jalalabad and Mazar-e-sharif. The successful candidates are informed personally by the 

HEC through Embassy. 

 

Click here for Scholarships Updates 

 


